
NOTICE:  This is NOT the official version of the Committee Report as APPROVED by the Board of 
Aldermen. While reasonable efforts have been made to assure that this is the Committee Report that 
was presented at a meeting of the Board of Aldermen, you should check the Minutes of that meeting 
in order to confirm its approval, rejection or amendment. Do not rely on the accuracy of this 
information without first checking with the City Clerk.
 
 
 
 May 18, 2006 
 
 REPORT OF THE COMMITTEE ON LAND USE 

MEETING IN JOINT SESSION WITH THE PLANNING BOARD 
 
The meeting of the Committee on Land Use, scheduled for May 18, 2006, was cancelled due to a lack of a 
quorum on the Planning Board. 
 
No business was transacted. 
 
Chairman William White has rescheduled the Joint Meeting for June 1, 2006 at 6:00 PM. 
 
  
 
 
 ________________________________                                                                                
Alderman William A. White, Jr., Chairman 
Committee on Land Use 
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